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Monday February 23rd, 2022

Re: Requesting Greetings/Invitation to Shen Yun Performing Arts on its 2022 Canada Tour

To the Falun Dafa Association,

It is with great pleasure that | write this letter to honour the Shen Yun Performing Arts, which is
an incredible showcase of dance inspired by 5,000 years of traditional Chinese culture.

| am always grateful in showing my support to the Falun Dafa Association and this extravagant
production. It was saddening to hear that we were unable to experience this event after two
years of being in a global pandemic. But, it is during this time now where we need the passion
and inspiration of the Shen Yun performance to uplift us through all the challenges we’ve
experienced.

| thank the entire team for their hard work and dedication for hosting such a praiseworthy
performance each and every year. Shen Yun, standing for “the beauty of the divine beings
dancing”, is truly a testament to the powerful messaging it offers, while appreciating the diverse
nature that Canada embodies. We hope that those who have an opportunity to attend will find
this as a gratifying moment, and will surely be a moment to remember!

| wish to extend my congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association and | am excited to welcome
the world-class Shen Yun Performing Arts Tour on its return to Toronto on Friday April 1st, 2022.

Sincerely,

o

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam
Ward 13, Toronto Centre



